
 

 

 

 

 

 

A final letter to the Class of 2020: Libby, Poppy, Jaidon, Daniel, Connor, Keinan, Noemi, Harley, Logan, 

Maisie, Dylan, Cayden, Millie, Bronti, Jake, Jaiden, Lilly, Dominika and Holly!   

I can’t believe we are about to enter the last few days of the summer term now and you are almost 

ready to take the next step on your journeys; off to high school!  This year has been so unique and 

strange in many ways but it has been YOUR year and part of God’s plan for you!  You have all really 

amazed me with your resilience and positive attitudes towards everything that has been thrown your 

way!  You are all fantastic!  It was so wonderful to see most of you on Wednesday afternoon on the 

field and watch you receive your special bibles, that I hope you will read and treasure for life.   

As it’s the end of the year I’ve been thinking back to everything we did prior to the lockdown.  I loved 

watching you meet your buddies and seeing how you looked after them with such care and 

compassion.  I beamed with pride at Bethany House when you sang your hearts out and chatted to the 

residents – it was wonderful to see.  I shed a few tears when you performed The Polar Express Song so 

beautifully at Christmas.  I watched you overcome fears and anxieties at Borwick Hall, as you met 

challenges and spent time happily with your friends.  And you worked so hard at arithmetic, 

comprehension and SPAG – preparing for SATs tests that you never even sat! 

As you leave Lea Endowed, take with you the memories and the lessons you have learnt.  Remember 

God will be with you as you go – He is always there if you need Him. Remember to treat people how 

you want to be treated and to show compassion and care to all the people you meet.  Remember we 

are not all the same and give respect to others, even if they aren’t like you!  Rememeber to do the right 

thing (even if noone is watching)!  Always go the Extra Mile and let your light shine brightly in all you do. 

I have loved being your teacher and I will remember each and every one of you.  Please come back and 

visit us when it is safe to do so.  Get out there and be fabulous – I know you will be  

With much love and prayers,  

Miss Morris  x 

PS. I am still working on your Virtual Leavers’ Service  

and it will be available to view next week   
 

 

  

 


